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5th December 2018 

  

 
  

NOTIFICATION: Proprietary Index Processing for Year-end 
2018  

  
  

Audience: DSB Users registered for Proprietary indices upload 

The purpose of this notification is to inform DSB users of the operating policy with regards to 

Proprietary indices submitted to the DSB over the 2018 holiday period.  

• Submissions made on 25th and 26th December 2018 will be processed on 27th December 2018 

and become available in the DSB UAT and Production environments on 28th December 2018  

• Submissions made on 31st December 2018 and 1st January 2019 will be processed on 2nd 

January 2019 and become available in the DSB UAT and Production environments on 3rd 

January 2019  

 

Action Required: 

• No action is required from DSB users.  The DSB UAT and Production environments will be 
available as normal over year end. 

 
  

  
Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues. 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If you 

do not wish to receive this type of email please click here to unsubscribe.    
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